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customernotify@henkel.com 

www.henkel-northamerica.com 

 

 

June 27, 2024 
 

Subject:  Discontinuation Notice – BONDERITE® C-AK 4355 AERO 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers, 

including timely communication of changes impacting our product offerings.    

  

We are writing to inform you that Henkel is discontinuing production of the following BONDERITE® 

products (“Product(s)”) effective immediately: 

 

Products to be Discontinued  

(IDH – Product name) 

598258 - BONDERITE C-AK 4355 AERO 

594214 - BONDERITE C-AK 4355 AERO 

 

Henkel has been forced to discontinue these Products due to a proprietary raw material discontinuation by 

one of Henkel’s raw material suppliers, without advanced notice to Henkel.  

 

Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or would like further 

information on potential alternative products that may work for your specific application. 

 

If you have questions regarding open orders please contact your Henkel Customer Service representative. 

 

Thank you for your support of our products.  We look forward to your continued business.   

 

 

With Best Regards, 
       

Jake Vlacich 
Jake Vlacich 

Regional Product Manager 

Henkel Corporation 

Michelle Rybak 
Michelle Rybak 

Manager Product Management 

Henkel Corporation
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